
Dear Representative: 
I am contacting you in opposition to HB 17, a bill that would provide a year's worth of contraceptives 
and another "component" which would purposefully cause abortions if a woman had conceived. 
 
The contraceptives should be offered for 90 days and a telephonic doctors conference could be 
used to renew, if necessary.  The second component should not be provided at all.  It is abortion 
guised as birth control and that needs to stop. 
Thank you. 
Daniel R. 

 
 
 
Hello, 
 
Please vote no on HB17. This bill would “force” insurance companies to pay for abortions, just 
not labeled abortion.  
 
Here are a few issues.  
 
Any pill that ends life at any stage IS an abortion!  
 
Birth Control pills are not safe and they do allow contraception, just not implantation. They also 
can raise the risk for breast cancer.  
 
Alaska is not having enough children to replace our population as it is, the last thing we need to 
do is stop more pregnancies. We should be encouraging births! 
 
The government is overstepping their boundaries by "forcing" private industries to do anything. 
That's not the role of the govt.  
 
A baby in the first trimester is just as human as any other age of human life.  
 
Thank you for voting No on HB17. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Karlen 
Fairbanks AK 
--  
Karen :) 
 
"For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God." — Ephesians 

2:8 

 

 

 

 

Good afternoon 
 
I'd like to ask for your NO vote on HB 17. 
 



HB 17 should be killed because it destroys human life. 
First, day after pills are being taken by young people nowadays like eating tic tacs. These women who 
are pregnant and are considering taking these pills are mothers now.  
They have a growing child inside of them, their son or daughter. That child's DNA will be in their mother 
for the rest of her life, no matter how long she is pregnant.  
Taking pills to kill our children is heartbreaking and it is murdering another person.  
To say, "oh, it's a first trimester baby, so he or she is not human", is not scientifically or spiritually true.  
As soon as there's a conception, a person is alive and they have a soul. They are unique and contain the 
DNA of their mother and father. 
When the mother kills her infant, she kills someone who is half herself. We know that family is the most 
powerful and personal connection we will have on earth besides  
our relationship with the Lord. It's so powerful that we will even call our closest friends "family" as a way 
to honor how much they mean to us.  
 
That child is the mother's family, her son or daughter. And this bill wants to "force" insurance companies 
to  
kill family members.  
The role of govt is to protect people and their rights, not to intrude on private industries and force them 
to murder eachother.  
Not to mention, the govt shouldn't be telling private industries what to do. The whole point of owning a 
business is to run it the way you want to and people 
can decide whether or not to buy the product. You are overstepping your role by this bill and I believe it 
is unconstitutional and should definitely die 
in any judicial committee.  
 
And finally, nobody can argue with math. We are no longer replacing our next generation of people. Our 
senior population is exploding with noone to  
care for us in our later years. This bill will just help to destroy even more of our future generation. Don't 
you want someone to care for you as you age? 
They can't if we killed them off. [10-10=0] We should be promoting life with everything we have now, 
that should be our goal just as Mike Dunleavy said 
in his State of the State Union Address.  
 
Thank you for reading my email today 
Pamela Samash 
Nenana, AK 
907-322-2201 
 
Please Vote NO on HB 17 
 
 
Dear Representative: 
I am contacting you in opposition to HB 17, a bill that would provide a year's worth of contraceptives 
and another component which would cause abortions if a woman had conceived. 
 
The contraceptives should be offered for 90 days and a telephonic doctors conference could be 
used to renew, if necessary.  The second component should not be provided at all.  It is birth control 
via abortion and that needs to stop. 
Thank you. 



Barbara Tyndall 
North Pole 
 
 
 

Good afternoon: 
We OPPOSE HB 17 regarding insurance coverage for contraceptives.  We would urge each of you to also 
OPPOSE HB 17.  Thank you. 
Respectfully, 
John & Patty Wisel 
Fairbanks, AK 99712 
907-460-4344 
 
 
 

Alaska government should not be in the business helping to kill the babies.   Jon and Ruth Ewig, 
Fairbanks, AK 
 
 

 
 
 


